School is back in session
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Nearly 20,000 Northshore School District students returned last week to the district’s 32 public
schools, spanning Bothell, Kenmore and Woodinville — 21 elementary schools, seven junior
highs and four high schools. Here at Arrowhead Elementary in Kenmore on the first day back,
the first student off the first bus is greeted by teachers and administrative personnel.




